
What volcanic hazard is 
made of superhot gas 

and ash?

What cause tectonic 
plates to move?

What process means 
when an oceanic plate 

goes underneath a 
continental plate?

What word means to
make people leave an 
area before a hazard?

What was the 
magnitude of the Kobe

earthquake in 1995? 
How shallow was the 

focus? 

What plate margin 
involves two oceanic 
plates moving apart?

What plate margin has 
earthquakes but no 

volcanoes?

What type of natural 
hazard is caused by 

weather and climate?

What is the point on 
the Earth’s surface 
directly above an 

earthquake called?

Name 3 ways we can 
protect ourselves 

against earthquakes

What was the 
magnitude of the Haiti

earthquake? How 
shallow was the focus?

What is Japan’s HDI 
and GDP rank?

What is Haiti’s HDI and 
GDP rank?

How many people 
were killed and injured 

in the Kobe 
earthquake?

How many people 
were killed and injured 

in the Haiti 
earthquake?

Give 1 way 
infrastructure (e.g. 
road/ sewers) was 

affected by the Kobe 
earthquake

Give 1 way 
infrastructure (e.g. 
road/ sewers) was 

affected by the Haiti 
earthquake

Who responded to the 
Kobe earthquake?

Who responded to the 
Haiti earthquake?

Evaluate 2 specific 
responses to the Kobe 

earthquake 

Evaluate 2 specific 
responses to the Haiti

earthquake 





What air pressure is 
found at the equator? 

What weather does 
this cause?

How are tropical
storms distributed 
around the world?

What ocean 
temperature is needed 
for tropical storms to 

form?

What causes tropical 
storms to spin?

At what wind speed 
does a storm become a 

tropical storm?

What scale measures 
the wind speed of 
tropical storms?

What are the 3 Ps of 
natural hazard 
management?

Name a primary effect 
of tropical storms

Name a secondary
effect of tropical 

storms

Where and when did 
Hurricane Katrina 

occur? 

How many people 
were killed and how 

many homes destroyed 
by Hurricane Katrina?

Name 1 immediate 
response to Hurricane 

Katrina

Name 1 long-term 
response to Hurricane 

Katrina

Name 2 effects of the 
Boscastle or Cumbria 

floods

Name 2 long-term 
responses to the 

Boscastle or Cumbria 
floods

What is climate
change?

How have global 
temperatures and sea 
levels changed in the 

last 100 years?

Name 1 natural and 1 
human cause of 
climate change

Name 2 ways we can
mitigate (prevent) 

climate change

Name 2 ways we can 
adapt (survive) to 

climate change





What word means a 
community of living 
organisms and their 

non-living 
environment?

What word means non-
living (e.g. rock)?

What word means 
living (e.g. plants/ 

animals)?

What phrase means a 
diagram that shows 
how different plants 

and animals interact?

What phrase means how 
nutrients move from 
plants, to animals, to 

decomposers and back?

What is biomass?

What is a biome?

What biome is found 
on the equator? What 
biome is found along 
the Tropics of Cancer 

and Capricorn?

What % of the Earth’s 
surface is rainforest? 
What % of plants and 

animals live there?

How are tropical 
rainforests distributed?

What does 
interdependence

mean?

Why is soil in
rainforests often 
INFERTILE (few 

nutrients)?

Name 2 features of the 
climate in rainforests

Name 2 ways that
Epping Forest is 

managed to protect it

Name the 4 layers of 
the rainforests from 

top to bottom

What is the average 
rainfall per year in hot 

deserts?

What is the range of 
temperatures in 

rainforests?
What is litter? 

Name 2 adaptations of 
plants in rainforests

Name 2 adaptations of 
animals in hot deserts

What is a consumer? 
What is a producer?





What % of Brazil is 
tropical rainforest?

Name 2 ways 
rainforests help the 

people who live there

What does biodiversity 
mean?

Name 1 good and 1 
bad economic effect of 

deforestation in 
Malaysia

Name 2 ways 
deforestation affects

the climate

Name 1 way soil is 
affected by 

deforestation
What is logging?

What crop in Malaysia 
is making soil infertile 

by absorbing 
nutrients?

Name 1 effect of 
tourism on The 

Amazon rainforest

Name an example of 
hydro-electric power in 

the Amazon

Name 1 reason roads 
are built in the Amazon 

rainforests

Name 2 ways 
rainforests can be 

protected

Where is the Thar or 
Western desert? What 
word means that it is 

extremely dry?

Describe the 
temperature in the day 

and night in hot 
deserts

Name 2 plant 
adaptations in hot 

deserts

Name 2 economic
opportunities in the 

Thar or Western desert

Name 2 challenges for 
people in the Thar or 

Western desert

What is 
desertification?

Name 2 causes of 
desertification

Name 2 ways we can 
reduce desertification





Where are most of the
UK’s uplands? Where 

are the lowlands?

What process of 
coastal erosion involves 
rocks being thrown at 
cliffs, damaging them?

Name the 4 types of 
erosion

Name the 4 types of 
transportation in order

of size

What phrase means a 
large downward 

movement of rock and 
soil due to gravity?

Name 2 types of 
weathering

What is deposition?

What example of 
weathering involves 

the repeated freezing 
and melting of ice in 

cracks in rock?

What causes waves to 
form?

Name 2 ways waves
change as they 

approach the coast

Name 2 things that 
affect the size of waves

Name 2 features of 
destructive waves

Name 2 features of 
constructive waves

What coastal landform
is creating by different 

rates of erosion of 
alternating bands of 
hard and soft rock?

How does a cave 
become a stack?

What process 
transports material

along a beach?

What phrase means 
the most common 
direction the wind 

comes from?

Name 2 coastal
landforms of 
deposition

What is hydraulic
action?

What type of 
weathering is freeze-

thaw?





Name 3 examples of 
hard coastal
engineering

Name 3 examples of 
soft coastal
engineering

Give 1 advantage of 
sea walls

Give 1 advantage of 
managed retreat

What does 
precipitation mean?

What does surface 
runoff mean?

Name 2 physical causes 
of river flooding

Name 2 human causes 
of river flooding

What diagram shows 
the change in gradient
(steepness) of a river 
from upper to lower 

course?

What diagram shows 
the change in the 

shape of the valley and 
river channel from 

upper to lower course?

In what course of a 
river are waterfalls
found? What is the 

main process involved?

Name 2 processes
involved in the 

formation of oxbow
lakes

Name 2 ways 
Holderness has been 

protected against 
erosion

Name 1 landform in 
the middle course of a 
river and 1 in the lower 

course

How do levees form?

Name 1 hard and 1 soft 
flood defence strategy

How does channel 
straightening reduce 

flood risk?

What is river 
discharge?

What is peak 
discharge?

What is the lag time?

Name 2 things that can 
shorten lag time and 

increase the chance of 
flooding





What word means an
increase in the % of 

people living in cities?

What is rural-urban 
migration?

Name 2 push factors to 
cities

Name 2 pull factors to 
cities

What is natural 
increase?

Name 1 cause of a 
falling death rate

What is a megacity?
In what continent are

most megacities 
located?

What are the 2 causes 
of urbanisation?

What phrase means 
living in cities that 

cause little pollution 
and conserve resources 

for the future?

Name 1 way water can 
be conserved in cities

Name 1 way food can 
be produced 

sustainably in cities

Name 1 advantage of 
creating green spaces 

in cities

Name 1 way waste can 
be reduced in cities

Where is London?
What is the 
population?

What is an Integrated
Transport System 

(ITS)?

What is a brownfield 
site?

What is a greenfield 
site?

Name 3 ways Freiburg 
has become more 

sustainable

Where is urbanisation 
fastest? What type of 
country is it slowest?





What word means 
traffic caused by too 

many vehicles?

Name 1 environmental 
problem and 1 

economic problem 
caused by congestion

Name 2 solutions to 
congestion in cities

What is a greenbelt
area?

Name 1 way London
has reduced its 

congestion problem

What is urban
regeneration?

Name 2 ways the Eko
Atlantic Project may 
help people in Lagos

Give 2 reasons why 
London has grown

Name 1 advantage and 
1 disadvantage of 

migration to London

Name 1 social and 1 
environmental 

opportunity in London

Name 1 fact about 
Tower Hamletsand 1 

fact about Kensington
that show inequality in 

Bristol

Name 1 environmental
challenge in Bristol
Name 1 economic 
challenge in Bristol

Name 2 aims of the 
London Olympics in 

London

Name 2 examples of 
how the London 

Olympics regeneration 
will improve area

Where is lagos and 
what is the 
population?

Give 2 ways Lagos is 
important

Name 1 reason people 
have migrated to Lagos

Name 1 economic and 
1 social opportunity in 

Lagos

Name 1 economic and
1 environmental 

challenge in Lagos

Name 3 ways urban 
issues are being 

managed in Lagos





What is development?
Name 2 social 
measures of 
development

Name 2 economic
measures of 
development

Name the 3 measures 
of the Human 

Development Index 
(HDI)

What is 1 disadvantage  
of a single measure of 

development?

What word means the 
growth of 

manufacturing in a 
country?

What word means the 
opposite?

What does GDP per 
capita mean?

What does the 
Demographic

Transition Model 
(DTM) show?

Name 2 continents 
with many HICs

Name a continent with 
many LICs

What does NEE stand 
for? Give an example

Name 2 natural causes 
of the development 

gap

Name 2 economic 
causes of the 

development gap

Name 1 historical 
cause of the 

development gap
Give an example

Name 2 consequences
of the development 

gap

What word means how 
people move from LICs 
to HICs in search of a 

better standard of 
living?

What phrase means 
when a country buys
more than it sells and 

so loses money? 

Give 2 reasons birth 
rate falls in the DTM

Give 1 reason death 
rate falls in the DTM

In what stage of the 
DTM is a top-heavy 

population pyramid? 
Give an example





What is a microfinance
loan? Give 1 way they 

help

What is Foreign Direct 
Investment? Give an 

example

Give 1 advantage and 1 
disadvantage of 

international aid

What is Fair Trade?
What is 1 

disadvantage?

What is appropriate 
technology?

Name 1 advantage and 
1 disadvantage of aid 

for Nigeria

Give 2 advantages of 
tourism for 

Jamaica/Kenya

Give 2 disadvantages of 
tourism for 

Jamaica/Kenya

What is the multiplier 
effect?

Where is Nigeria? 
What is the largest 

city? 
What type of country is 

Nigeria?

Name 2 ways the UK is 
improving transport 

infrastructure

Name 2 disadvantages 
of TNCs in Nigeria

Name 2 advantages of 
TNCs in Nigeria

What is Nigeria’s main
export? 

How has Nigeria’s 
industrial structure

changed?

Name 1 environmental 
impact of development 

in Nigeria
Name 1 positive effect 

on quality of life

Name 2 reasons why 
the UK’s economy has 

changed

Give 3 features of the 
UK’s post-industrial 

economy

Name 2 reasons
Science Parks are 

successful in the UK

Name 1 environmental 
impact of industry in 
the UK and 1 solution

Name 2 solutions to 
the North/South 
Divide (regional 

difference) in the UK





What is a natural 
resource?

Name the 3 basic 
resources that we have 

studied

What do supply and 
demand mean in 

relation to resources?

What does 
malnourishment

mean?

Name 1 resource use is 
increasing

Give 2 reasons the UK 
imports so much food

Give 1 advantage and 1 
disadvantage of

international food 
supply

What is agribusiness? 
Give an example

What is organic
farming? Give an 

example

Give 2 ways the UK’s 
food demand has 
changed recently

Give 2 ways the UK’s 
food demand has 

changed

Give 2 reasons the UK’s 
water demand has 

increased

Where is there a water 
surplus in the UK?

Where is there a water
deficit?

Give 1 cause and 1 
effect of water 

pollution in the UK

What is water 
transfer? Give 1 

disadvantage

Name 1 advantage and 
1 disadvantage of 

nuclear power

Name 1 advantage and 
1 disadvantage of wind 

power

How has the UK’s food 
mix changed?

Give 2 reasons the UK’s 
food mix has changed

Give 2 physical factors 
affecting food security





Name 2 economic 
factors affecting Food 

security

Name 1 technological
and 1 political factor 

affecting food security 

Name 1 positive impact 
of food insecurity. Give 

an example

Name 2 negative 
impacts of food 

insecurity

Name 2 ways a country 
can increase its food 

supply

Give 2 advantages of 
large scale agricultural 

development

Give 2 disadvantages of 
large scale agricultural 

development

Give 2 ways that the 
Rice-Fish farming in 

Bangladesh  
sustainable food

Where does natural
gas come from?

Where are the Almeria
green houses?

Give 2 advantages of 
the Almeria 
greenhouses

Give 2 disadvantages of 
the Almeria 
greenhouses

Name 2 ways we can 
conserve food

What is sustainable 
food?

Give 2 ways urban 
farming has developed 

sustainable food

Name 2 ways we can 
increase the 

sustainability of our 
food supply

Give an example of an 
incentive that reduces 

food waste

Where is Bangladesh? 
Give 2 reasons it

needed a sustainable 
food scheme

Name 3 features of the 
rice fish farming in 

Bangladesh

Name 3 ways the rice 
fish farming has helped 

people




